
 
 
PARK AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 
6-26-20   2:30 p.m. 
 
Members Present: Clint Braun, Jerald Ignash & Todd Talaski   
Others Present: Jamie Learman & Troy Hartz 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
The members met to discuss concrete blocks at Pointe Park to help with the cleanup efforts.  The 
DPW spends several hours down there each week cleaning up the debris that washes up on 
shore.  The high water is also splashing water on the sidewalks, causing them to be extremely 
slippery.  The committee also hopes the blocks will help with the water undermining of the 
sidewalks.  The blocks will be placed along the seawall and will be removed once the water 
recedes.  The blocks will then be used for other projects throughout the City.  The committee 
was all in favor of purchasing at least 90 blocks at a reduced cost of $90 per block. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:40 p.m. 
 
 
Jamie Learman Office Admin. / Clerk                          Clint Braun, Chairperson 


